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The meeting of the House Criminal Justice Meeting was called to order at 1:30pm.  A quorum was 

present.   

With quorum now present, the committee operated as a full committee.  The committee reviewed the 

minutes of the previous meeting, and there were no objections. 

The Chair called House Bill 568 for its 2nd hearing. Janet Carpenter was present to testify, and the 

committee asked questions.   

The Chair called House Bill 461 for its 2nd hearing. Aaron Dennis, Dr. Jeff Barrows, Emily Dunlap, Rachel 

Tallmadge, Sarah Esala, Camile Crary, and Carly Mesnik were present to testify, and the committee 

asked questions.  Members also noted written testimony. 

The Chair called Senate Bill 4 for its 5th hearing..  Chip McConville, Courtney Smackers and Sarah Esala 

were present to testify, and the committee asked questions.  Vice Chair Rezabek moved to favorably 

report the legislation, and the bill passed 10-3. 

The Chair called Senate Bill 66 for its 4th hearing. Vice Chair Rezabek proposed amendments, AM 

1785x2, AM 2292, and AM 2135, which were accepted without objection.  Niki Clum and Carol O’Brien 

were present to testify, and the committee asked questions.  Vice Chair Rezabek moved to favorably 

report the legislation, and the bill passed 13-0. 

The Chair called House Bill 92 for its 5th hearing. Members noted written testimony.  Vice Chair Rezabek 

moved to favorably report the legislation, and the bill passed 13-0. 

The Chair called House Bill 349 for its 5th hearing. Vice Chair Rezabek moved to favorably report the 

legislation, and the bill passed 13-0. 

The Chair called House Bill 355 for its 4th hearing. Vice Chair Rezabek moved to favorably report the 

legislation, and the bill passed 13-0. 

The Chair called House Bill 365 for its 5th hearing. Tim Young was present to testify and the committee 

asked questions  Vice Chair Rezabek moved to favorably report the legislation, and the bill passed 13-0. 

The Chair called House Bill 394 for its 4th hearing. Andy Wilson, and Erin Davies were present to testify 

and the committee asked questions. Members also noted written testimony.  Vice Chair Rezabek moved 

to favorably report the legislation, and the bill passed 10-3. 

With no further business, the committee adjourned at 4:47pm. 


